
Spelling and Grammar Home Learning – 10.02.17 
 

This week we have learnt the rules for adding the suffixes ‘-less’, ‘ful’ and ‘ly’. A suffix is a 
group of letters added to a word to change the meaning, for example: 
wonder + ful = wonderful  
silly + ness = silliness  
 

Using the matrix below, make as many words as you can. Check each one is a real word and 
put it into a sentence orally. If you are unsure, check using a dictionary. Remember that the    
‘-ful’ suffix only has one ‘l’ (unlike the word full). 
 
Don’t forget: if the root word ends in a ‘y’, change the ‘y’ to an ‘i’ and then add ‘–ly’.  
 

care 
quick 
rest 
hope 
happy 
power 
help 

wonder 
bright 
truth 
soft 

strange 
beauty 

-ful 
-less 

-ly 
 

 
Bonus Challenge: Can you learn to spell the words you have made?  
 
Maths 
Times Tables Challenge 
By the end of Year 2, your child needs to be able to recall multiplication facts for the 2, 5 
and 10 times tables up to 12x2, 12x5 and 12x10. Over half term, we are challenging the 
children to learn as many facts as they can. In addition to being able to chant each table in 
order, they also need to be able to answer quick-fire questions. Remind your child that 6x2 
has the same product as 2x6. If your child is a multiplication superstar, then do encourage 
them to learn their other multiplication facts such as the 3 and 4 times tables. After half 
term, we will be completing some timed challenges to see which facts they know. Who is going 
to be a times table champion?  
 
To practise quick fire questions, log on to http://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-
button  

http://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
http://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button


Spelling 
After half term we will also be challenging the children to show us how many common exception 
words they can spell. The words are listed below. Please help your child to learn how to spell some 
of the words they don’t know and encourage them to use them in a sentence. Ideas for how to 
practise spelling words are at the bottom of the home learning page on the website.    
 

 


